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Blast through phase-locked loop challenges fast with this practical
book guiding you every step of the way from specs definition to layout
generation. You get a proven PLL design and optimization methodology
that lets you systematically assess design alternatives, predict PLL
behavior, and develop complete PLLs for CMOS applications that meet
performance requirements no matter what IC challenges you come up
against. After a review of PLL essentials, this uniquely comprehensive
workbench guide takes you step-by-step through operation principles,
design procedures, phase noise analysis, layout considerations, and
CMOS realizations for each PLL building block. You get full details on
LC tank oscillators including modeling and optimization techniques,
followed by design options for CMOS frequency dividers covering flip-
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flop implementation, the divider by 2 component, and other key
factors. The book includes design alternatives for phase detectors that
feature methods to minimize jitter caused by the dead zone effect. You
also find a sample design of a fully integrated PLL for WLAN
applications that demonstrates every step and detail right down to the
circuit schematics and layout diagrams. Supported by over 150
diagrams and photos, this one-stop toolkit helps you produce superior
PLL designs faster, and deliver more effective solutions for low-cost
integrated circuits in all RF applications.


